
Powering the future
of Grant County

 See project maps and learn more at: grantpud.org / QTEP

WANAPUM– MOUNTAIN VIEW
230KV TRANSMISSION

LINE PROJECT 

Grant PUD is proposing to build a 
32-mile, 230kV transmission line 
from the Wanapum switchyard to the 
Mountain View substation in Quincy.

QUINCY 230KV
TRANSMISSION 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECTS 

Grant PUD is proposing to build 
three new transmission lines and 
a switchyard in Quincy.

Grant County Public Utility District (Grant PUD) is proposing several projects to 
increase electrical capacity and meet future energy needs in the greater 
Quincy area.
These projects are part of Grant PUD’s Quincy Transmission 
Expansion Plan, which takes a proactive approach to 
managing the county’s power system.

QUINCY TRANSMISSION
EXPANSION PLAN PROJECTS

We want to hear from you!
Attend a public open house in person or online to learn more, 

meet the project team, and share your thoughts about route alternatives
La interpretación en español estará disponible en cada evento.

Port of Quincy O�ce
101 F St. SW, Quincy, 98848
■  Tuesday, February 8, 2022

5-7 pm
■  Wednesday, February 16, 2022

5-7 pm

■  Thursday, February 17, 2022
6-7 pm

George Community Hall
403 W Montmorency, George, 98824
■  Tuesday, February 22, 2022  |  5-7 pm
Port of Quincy O�ce
101 F St. SW, Quincy, 98848
■  Wednesday, March 2, 2022  |  5-7 pm

■  Thursday, March 3, 2022
6-7 pm

Safety is our top priority. Masks are required at 
in-person events, regardless of vaccination status. 

Don’t forget
your mask!

IN-PERSON PUBLIC OPEN HOUSES

ONLINE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSES
 Join at grantpud.org/QTEP 

(509) 754-5035 

publica�airs@grantpud.org   

For interpretation or translation services, 
or materials in an alternate format, 
email publica�airs@grantpud.org or 
call (509) 754-5035 / TTY: 711.


